Education

Beormund Primary School

Crosby Row

London SE1 3PS

Tel: 020 7525 9027 Fax: 020 7525 9026

Headteacher: Mr Andrew Henderson

B.Ed & NPQH

Email: office@beormund.southwark.sch.uk

Web: www.beormundschool.co.uk

11th May 2017

Dear Parent/Carer,

Trip to Diggerland Rochester - Wednesday 17th May 2017

A reward trip has been organised for 25 of our pupils to go to Diggerland in Rochester.

There are only 25 places available, to gain a place on this trip children will have to demonstrate positive behaviour and have good attendance.

All children must wear the full school uniform, please provide your child with comfortable shoes and a coat.

Please sign the attached form and return it to the School Office as soon as possible.

The school will provide a packed lunch for the day, and water bottles will be taken on the trip. The trip will take place within school hours and children will travel to and from Diggerland via the school minibus.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Henderson

Headteacher

I _______(name of parent / carer) give permission for my child to attend the trip to Diggerland in Rochester on Wednesday 17th May 2017.

Name of child: _______

Signed: ______ Date: ______

